Matthew E. Joefreda Memorial Scholarship 2020
 
Due May 7 to Cathy Joefreda at cjoefreda@wayne-local.com

Matthew E. Joefreda was a single father who raised four children who attended and graduated from Waynesville High School.  Matt was a successful businessman who lead his corporation with high expectations in regards to quality, compassion, and wisdom.    Whether it be in business or parenting he believed in the guiding principles of encouragement, healthy communication, selflessness, modesty, and patience.     Because Matt believed in the importance of giving back to the community the Joefreda children would like to recognize one senior from the graduating class who best exemplifies the qualities of Matthew E. Joefreda. 
SCHOLARSHIP REQUIREMENTS:
Since this scholarship is not based solely on grade point average or financial need, the committee requires that these following steps be completed fully and honestly:
A.  Top of the first page
1. First and last Name
2. Future plans
B. Next pages
Write an essay about one of the guiding principles listed above that you value most and/or believe you possess. Please include why the guiding principle is of value to you. No word limit but your essay should be no longer than two pages single spaced.   


Email application by May 7, 2020 to cjoefreda@wayne-local.com
